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• Dr. Silky and Dr. Wachter will be presenting the Organizational Study to the 

Board on June 14.  I will forward the report for your review as soon as I receive it. 
 

• APPR negotiations continue and we believe we need one more meeting to wrap 
things up.  We have a meeting scheduled for next week. 

 
• As we discussed at our last meeting, Brian Read will be recommended at our 

next meeting to be the HS principal commencing July 1, 2016.   
 

• Bids for the $ 1.3 million 2007 capital project are being received today.  We 
added an addendum for the roof work if it were to be performed this fall or next 
spring in the event bids are significantly higher for this summer.  I will forward 
that information to you for your review. 

 
• I have requested a quote from Dr. Thomas Ramming to conduct an efficacy 

study on our academic regular education programs.  This would provide 
invaluable information as we head into teacher negotiations and it is important 
that we are able to share certain parts of the report to advocate for the continued, 
incremental academic progress of our students.  It will also compliment the 
information we receive from the special education study, providing a general 
education perspective as well.  This study would be BOCES aidable. 
 

• Thank you to all members for their hard work and support through the budget 
process.  The budget vote workers counted ballots until 1:00 AM Wednesday 
morning.  I will be asking other superintendents to begin discussions with Wayne 
County to rent their machines for next year.  The time that it took to process 
ballots and the possibility of human error in the process makes this a priority for 
next year. 
 
Congratulations to Linda and Drew.  I look forward to continuing our work 
together. 

 
• The arbitration with the teachers’ union regarding personal days has been 

scheduled for September 21 at 10:00 AM. 
 

• Our Food Service Department was audited by the Federal Agency that oversees 
the program and by all reports our program received high praise for the work that 
they have done.  I will forward the report when I receive a copy. 
 



If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ed or me.  Also, if you email Ed 
or me a questions or request for information, please copy the entire Board as other 
members may have the same question. 

 
 

Enjoy your weekend. 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
5-24-16 BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM 
5-27-16 Memorial Day Parade, NRWE, 9:00 AM 
6-8-16  HS Concert, 7:00 PM 
6-14-16 BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM, Dr. Silky, Organizational Study Report 
 
 
 
 


